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Hello,

I’m writing to let you know of my strong opposition to House Bill 3063.

 I believe we have a right to choose whether or not our children get vaccinated.  This should
not be mandated by the government.

-jasmine patten

mailto:jasmine@jasminepatten.com
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

